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CLUB BOWLING NEWS 

 

 

St Lucia Dental Mixed Birdie Triples 
 

More wet weather keeps rolling into south-east Queensland so the St Lucia Dental Birdie Triples, the 

SLBC premier event of the holiday season, has again been postponed.  Teams will be kept the same for 

the next available round unless advised by team managers who will let me know about any changes. 

 

Next year, consideration may be given to changing the triples to the Water Birdies Competition with 

teams such as the Ducks, Swans, Penguins, Pelicans and other web-footed species. 

- Graham Legg, Games Manager 

 

 

 

The SLBC Christmas Party will be held on Friday 6 December from 4:30pm. 

 

 

.   

 

Painting of Paths around the Clubhouse 
 

The BCC has advised that painting of the paths will take place on Monday16 and Tuesday 17 December.  

The Club will be closed during those two days to allow completion of the work. 
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